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Fri., Aug. 26: Kindergar-

ten Nursery Rhyme 

Olympics, $1.00 Dress 

Down for Sister Diocese 

Sat., Aug. 27: Booster 

Club Golf Tournament 

Tue., Aug. 30: School 

Pictures. Students may 

wear appropriate clothes 

Wed., Aug. 31: Mass at 

8:15 

Thu., Sep. 1: Walk-A-

Thon, 1:00 Dismissal 

Fri., Sep. 2: No school for 

students. Teacher in-

service day 

 

 

 

 

Walk A Thon 

Our Walk A Thon is just one week away!    Please continue to collect sponsorships for the walk.   

Remember, we are not collecting money at this time.   Sponsor forms should be returned on Thurs-

day, September 1, the day of the walk.    Supporters will receive a bill in the mail.   Our goal is to 

raise $25,000 for future facility improvements.    Thank you in advance for your support of this 

fundraiser.    

http://www.stjosephwhschool.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Joseph-Catholic-School/189433924417010
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First Communion 

If your third through eighth grader wishes to make his/her First Communion this year, parents must 

register their child through the church office.   Please contact Becky Roach in the church office by 

October 24 if you are interested. 

Welcome Officer Bhoj! 

We would like to welcome Officer Bhoj, our new 

D.A.R.E (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) officer. He 

will begin D.A.R.E classes with our 5th grade soon. Of-

ficer Bhoj is replacing Officer Bowden who retired this 

summer. 

1st Grade Working with iPads 

Eucharistic Minister Training  

There will be a Diocese Training class for Extra Ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion here 

in our Family Life Center 2 & 3 on Saturday, September 24th from 9-12.  The classes will be of-

fered in English and Spanish.  If you are interested in becoming a Minister of the Eucharist, please 

call Laurie Spang in the Church Office at 294-3144.  You must be registered in order to attend 

the class-NO WALK INôs, this is the Diocese policy.  Cutoff date for registration is September 

15th, 2016. 


